
Dear [Friend's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well! As you prepare for your trip to [Destination], I wanted to share 

some safety precautions to keep in mind while traveling to unfamiliar places. 

Before You Go: 

• Research your destination; know the local customs and laws. 

• Share your itinerary with a family member or friend. 

• Keep emergency contacts handy and save them on your phone. 

During Your Trip: 

• Stay aware of your surroundings and trust your instincts. 

• Keep your valuables secure and avoid displaying them in public. 

• Use reliable transportation options and avoid unmarked taxis. 

In Case of Emergency: 

• Know the location of the nearest hospital and police station. 

• Have a phone charger and portable battery to stay connected. 

• Contact your embassy if you face serious issues. 

Enjoy your adventure, but stay safe! I can't wait to hear all about your experiences. 

Best wishes, 

[Your Name] 


